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“The Governor's call for the Extraordinary Session is reflective of what he's been 
presenting over the last several weeks. As expected, it includes a comprehensive list of 
revenue raising options, primarily with tax changes.  
 
While some non-tax items are included, many were anticipating more opportunity to 
address structural and spending reforms. The House committees are positioned to begin 
work within the frame of the call and I am certain a number of bills will be filed in the 
coming week.  
 
We look forward to working with the Administration through this process and know our 
House members are committed to moving forward with responsible solutions.”       
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